
 

 

 

 

 

A happy school committed to excellence 
SEAMER & IRTON CP SCHOOL ~ DENISON AVENUE~ SEAMER ~ SCARBOROUGH 

Tel:  01723 863489                  
Email:  headteacher@seamerirton.n-yorks.sch.uk      Website: www.seamerirtonprimary.co.uk 

 

Dear Parents and Carers             23 February 2024 

Once again our girls’ football team have 

done us proud by winning the regional 

finals in York, which means they progress 

to the next stage of the Pokémon Primary 

Schools’ Cup, which is organised by the 

English Schools’ Football Association – 

congratulations girls! 

Congratulations also go to our table tennis 

players. A number of Y6 pupils entered 

the Scarborough Primary Schools’, 

individual table tennis championship 

during the half-term break. Max, Marshall, Oliver and James all put up an amazing 

battle with some of Scarborough's best table tennis players. Stanley and Junior both 

reached the semi-finals, whilst Finlay went on to finish runner-up in the final. 

Parents’ Evenings will take place on Thursday 7th and Tuesday 12th March, 

appointment times are between 3.40pm and 6.30pm, and these can be booked by 

ringing the school office from Monday. We aim to engage with the parent/carer of 

every child in the school through these meetings, so please remember to book your 

appointments as soon as possible. 

Communication and Interaction Drop-ins - North Yorkshire Council’s speech, 

language and communication team are holding free advice sessions for parents and 

carers with concerns surrounding their child’s communication.  One of their speech 

and language therapists will be at the sessions. If you would like to attend, parents 

and carers are asked to book a slot to avoid waiting in long queues.  

• 4th March 2024 1:00-4:30 at Eastfield Community Library, More than Books, High 

Street, Eastfield. Scarborough. YO11 3LL 

• 17th April 2023 09:00-12:00 at Norton Children & Family Hub, Grove Street, Norton, 
Malton, YO17 9BG 

• 24th April 2024 1:00-3:00 at Whitby & District Children’s centre, Byland Road, 

Whitby, YO21 1HY 

To book a slot, or seek further information, please use the following contact details: 

07977 710109 or email Helen.Hunter@northyorks.gov.uk or 

Amancay.Topping@northyorks.gov.uk 

http://www.seamerirtonprimary.co.uk/


 

 
North Yorkshire Council has this week, commenced a consultation on proposed 

changes to the Council’s Home to School Travel Policy. 

The necessary information can be found here on the Council’s 
website: https://www.northyorks.gov.uk/your-council/consultations-and-

engagement/current-consultations/home-school-travel-policy-consultation , 

together with an online survey form for your responses to the consultation and 
details of engagement events that will be held during the course of the consultation 

period. 

 
School Menu w/c 26 February 

Monday Tuesday  Wednesday Thursday Friday 

(v) Lasagne 
Sweet & Sour Veg 
with Rice 
Home baked Garlic 
Bread 
Tuna Sandwich 
Baked Bean 
Jacket Potato 
Cornflake Crispie 

Chicken Nuggets 
(v) Cheese Whirl 
Diced Potatoes 
Home baked Bread 
Ham Sandwich 
Cheese Jacket  
Potato 
Marble Berry  
Sponge & Custard 

Roast Pork & 
Stuffing  
Vegetable Cottage 
Pie 
Mashed Potato 
Crusty Bread 
Egg Mayo Sandwich 
Tuna Jacket Potato 
Cheese & Crackers 

Beef Chilli Wrap 
Vegetable Quesadilla 
Vegetable Rice  
Cheese Sandwich 
Baked bean  
Jacket Potato 
Fruity Flapjack 

Battered Fish 
(v) Cheesy Bean Burger 
Chips 
Ketchup 
Sunflower Seed Bread 
Chicken Sandwich 
Cheese Jacket Potato 
Lemon Drizzle Muffin 

 
 

Key dates 

05.03.24 – Year 6 SATS/London information meeting (3.40pm)  
07.03.24 – World Book Day (Children to dress up as their favourite character   

                  or wear clothes with words on)  

07.03.24 - Parents’ evening  
12.03.24 - Parents’ evening 

22.03.24 - School closes for Easter  

09.04.24 – Summer term begins 
 

Key dates at St Martins Church 

Mothering Sunday service at 10am on 

10th March 
 

Palm Sunday service at 10am on 24th March 

 
Easter Sunday service at 10am on 

31st March 

 
 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 
 

 

 

 
Robert Webb  

Headteacher 
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